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UPDATE: Azusa Polling Places  
 

 
Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean C. Logan would like to alert voters 
that two polling locations in Azusa were reported to be on lockdown following reports of a shooting 
near the area.  
 
Both Dalton Elementary School and Memorial Park in Azusa were used as polling places today.  
 
“We are currently monitoring the active shooter reports in Azusa and would like to recommend voters 
to go to any alternative polling place in the area to cast their vote,” said Logan.  “Our office will be 
sending any updates once we have more information.”  
 

The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 
records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more 
information, visit www.lavote.net. 
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Share the news on Twitter and Facebook! 

 

                                                                                      Follow us @LACountyRRCC 
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